
Diary dates 

August 

August 11th 

Tag Rugby 

  

August 14th 

Zoo Day 

(R-5) 

 

August 14th –18th 

Science Week 

Future Earth 

 

August 16th 

Port Power 

Program 

(yr 5—7) 

 

 

August 21st 

Book week 

Escape to  

Everywhere 

 

August 24th 

Too Cool for Bullies 

Performance 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

The school holidays were a welcome break for everyone and students and staff 

have returned ready for the hard work of term 3. 

There are already exciting activities planned for this term with our senior students 

attending the Rugby Tag competition today and the junior students ready to go 

to the Zoo on Monday. 

Last term Mr Hooker was successful in winning the Assistant Principal position in teaching and 

learning for the rest of the year. Mr Hooker will guide us through the Assessment and Moderation 

and the Maths work we have started. 

We continue to seek parents assistance with car parking at the back of the school near the 

gymnasium. This car park is not the school’s property, the shopping centre management have 

asked us to keep it clear as a loading and delivery area for businesses. .  

Mike Walsh 

Principal 

                                                          Learners today, leaders tomorrow 
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Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

I would like to welcome our student Social Workers from NACY’s as part of 

the Family Learning Network Program Brittany Wennan and Kara Koler to 

Craigmore South P.S,  

The Social workers have started to speak and work with students and their 

families. If you would like to be part of this initiative and feel your child would benefit 

from being involved in the program, please come and speak with me. 

Last week I went across to our school gym and said hello to the children and parents 

from the Playgroup. It was lovely to see some our families and new families using this 

service to establish new relationships. Our students will be organising small group 

activities to go across and “play” with the playgroup. The playgroup will also be 

coming across to visit our library in the future. We look forward to including our 

community in and out of our school grounds. 

Krystal Keogh 

Assistant Principal—Wellbeing & Community Engagement 

 

Important Canteen News—Don’t forget to order your Junior Primary Zoo Excursion Pack 

for $5.00 from the canteen. Order forms were sent home last week. Get organised and 

enjoy this wonderful convenient lunch pack  brought to you by Fiona. 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCNn7mqO21ccCFYjZpgodo7gM2A&url=http://bullyingnoway.gov.au/footer/about-us.html&ei=pGLlVdmZD4izmwWj8bLADQ&psig=AFQjCNGRlV1FbuO34Wp4ISSBjx8FDEBnbw&ust=144118275


News and Information from our Front Office—Lets get Organised 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scholastic Book Club  

 

The following date is when the Scholastic Book Club orders and payments are due.  

 

 Wednesday August 9th– Issue # 5 

 

No late payments can be accepted. Please have a read below at the new online  

system. 

Zoo Excursion Payments 

Families' are enjoying the convenience of the QKR system by ordering and pay-

ing for lunch orders at home.   

Did you know that school fees, uniforms and excursions can also be paid for 

through the QKR system Have you tried it yet? Why not have a try yourself? 

Download the App and register your family today. You will love the                

convenience  of QKR for all your school payments. 

 

Plus, our LOOP parents will receive plenty of additional Bonus Book opportunities 

throughout the school year—don't  miss out!   

LOOP is the easiest way for parents to order and pay for Book Club. 

Now is the perfect time to get in the LOOP! Just order your child’s books online at :  

scholastic.com.au 

We’re offering parents who use LOOP the opportunity to keep the reading       

momentum rolling throughout the school year with a Keep it Rolling special offer. 


